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MEMORANDUM
TO: Clerk of the Board
FROM: Mark Schleich, Deputy Director of Public WorksM §
RE: July 1st Board Hearing Administrative Item 21
DATE: June 26, 2008

The Public Works Department would like to formally request that A-21 (set
hearing date) on the July 15t Board Hearing be changed. It currently calls for a
“hearing to be set for July 8th, 2008 to discuss changes of Planning & Development
policy related to the recycling of Construction & Demolition waste. We are
requesting that the item delayed and heard on August 26t%, 2008 and that this
change be formally read into the Agenda on July 1st.

Please contact my staff member Carlyle Johnston (x3617) if there are any
questions related to this matter.
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